
                               TODAY’S  WORSHIP  ASSISTANTS 

Thank you for remembering to turn off your cell phone!  

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES                                                Last Week’s Attendance:  139 

Serving Next Week — December 18 
10:15 a.m.:   Linda Honeycutt;  Linda Frixen, Fred Pothoff, Don Markusen, Linda Honeycutt; Linda Lyle; Dia Hablutzel, 
Alice Jenkins, Caren Ballentine, Jeff Connor;  Nicole Krause; Carla Gearheart and Kari Proctor; Robin LaFollette, Janet 
Mayer, Larry and Janet Wagstaff 
Carmel Place (9:15)  —  Ray and Glenda Kilminster 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at  
704-408-9534.  She will return your call as soon as possible. 

Forward Announcement Bulletin submissions to TAaron@livingsaviourlc.org by Thursday at 9:00am 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without the expressed 
written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like images removed from LSLC publica-

tions or  Social Media.                                    ____________________________________________ 

6817 Carmel Road  Charlotte, NC  28226  704-542-3626 

Website:  www.livingsaviourlc.org           E-mail:  lslc@livingsaviourlc.org         

To view live streaming of worship service:  Go to website and click on link at bottom of front page. 

 10:15 

Greeters Terry Godwin 

Ushers Linda Frixen, Fred Pothoff, Don Markusen, Linda Honeycutt 

Assisting Minister Marty Jenkins 

Communion Servers Chalice:  Kari Proctor, Alice Jenkins 
Tray:  Tom Schick, Joy Forster 

Acolytes Nicky Sample 

Childcare Attendants Carla Gearheart and Lori Kolasch 

Altar Guild Robin LaFollette, Janet Mayer, Larry and Janet Wagstaff 

Carmel Place (9:15 a.m.) Tom and Jeanette Schick, and Sandra Sample 

Sunday, December 11 
G.I.F.T. and Faith Forum                                  9:00 a.m. 
Worship/Holy Baptism                                               10:15 a.m. 
Church Council      Following Worship  
AA Women’s Meeting                                       6:00 p.m. 
Room In The Inn 
 
Monday, December 12 
Boy Scouts                                            7:00 p.m.  
 
Tuesday, December 13 
Cub Scouts Pack Meeting                       6:45 p.m. 
Endowment Committee Meeting   7:00 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, December 14 
Bible Study                                                          10:00 a.m. 
Alleluia Ringers    6:00 p.m. 
Choir     7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday, December 15 
Men’s Bible Study              7:00 a.m. 
Bridge Group                                                            10:15 a.m. 
 
Friday, December 16 
Choir Christmas Party at Kilminsters                     6:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday, December 17 
 
Sunday, December 18 
G.I.F.T. and Faith Forum                         9:00 a.m. 
Intergenerational Christmas Pageant                   
    Part of Worship Service                                     10:15 a.m. 
AA Women’s Meeting                              6:00 p.m. 
Room In The Inn                                                     

 

Announcements for the Week of  December 11, 2016  

Third Sunday of Advent 

The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor 

Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music 

        

 

 

Welcome 

Equip 

Send 

Send 

L I V I N G  S A V I O U R  L U T H E R A N  C H U R C H  

God’s Work: 

Our Hands 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP:   We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you.   If this is 
your first time, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you have been here before, wel-
come back! We invite you to leave contact info in the friendship pads, guest cards, or at the wel-
come center. Children are welcome in worship, or we have a nursery downstairs, where Ms. Carla 
provides loving care of those up to age 5. Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door 
directly opposite the entrance doors. We pray this worship will renew and prepare all to go out 
into God’s world to love and serve. 
 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given to the glory of God by Tim and Cindy Meadows in honor of our 
47th Wedding Anniversary. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER!  Today we joyfully welcome Ryder Allen Williams into our church family 
by way of Holy Baptism.  Ryder is the son of Andy and Erin Williams and the grandson of Gregg and 
Anita Mitchell.    

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING will be held today following the service of worship.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

ADVENT WORSHIP SERVICES continue on Tuesdays (12/13 and 12/20) at 6:00 p.m. and on 
Wednesdays (12/14 and 12/21) at 11:30 a.m.  Take a break and rest in God while together we 
await the Lord’s coming again. 

FREE COFFEE GIVEAWAY that was scheduled for last Tuesday was rained out and will be on this 
Tuesday, December 13, 6:30-9:00 a.m.  If you are available to help give away coffee to our neigh-
bors, please join us.  Contact Bruce Melosh at 704-578-1605 if you are able to make a difference. 

 

  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God by Jerry and Tissie Littlejohn, in hon-
or of our children and grandchildren. 

  

CHURCH DINNER NIGHT OUT will be enjoyed on August 15, 6:30 p.m. at Six Pence Pub in Bax-
ter Town Center = 993 Market Street, Fort Mill, S.C.  All are invited to come for good food and con-
versation.  A sign-up sheet is on the kiosk in the fellowship hall.   Please plan to join us!  For more 
information, please contact John and Pam Williams at jfwilliams7200@aol.com. 

  

SUNDAY SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT:  We are looking for a new Sunday School Superinten-
dent, beginning in September.  If you are interested in serving Living Saviour’s Christian Education 
ministry in this valuable leadership role, please contact John Williams at 
john.williams@carolinashealthcare.org.  Thank you. 

  
ROOM IN THE INN, Living Saviour’s winter shelter ministry, is up and running on 
Sunday evenings.  Once again this season, the congregation is invited to “POP IN 
AND MAKE A BED” each Sunday following the worship service. The 12 rollaway beds 
will be in place in the bedroom hall (upstairs of the Education Building) with all the 

bedding stacked on top.  NEW THIS SEASON: only sheets and pillowcases get made up on the 
bed. The 3 blankets should be folded and placed at the foot. 
 

Any Sunday when you have a few minutes after worship, stop by and help out!  With at least 12 
people, it should be pretty quick work. Thanks in advance for helping to make our church home  
a place of welcome for our homeless neighbors.   
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mailto:jfwilliams7200@aol.com
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https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjRrb-t65HPAhVGRCYKHflJAdcQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F319896379756243371%2F&psig=AFQjCNH9wl_NWfelPCyN0MllzqEF6yJFTA&ust=1474044833327545


WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY at 10:00 a.m. We will meet on December 14 and 21 and 
will continue our study of "Twelve Women of the Bible."  We would love to have you join us. We 
often have interesting discussions after watching the DVD, which gives us a different slant on 
these women.  All are welcome!   
 

PRIMETIMERS: Please join us for lunch Wednesday, December 21  11:30 a.m. at Longhorn Steak-
house 10605 Centrum Pkwy, Pineville, NC 28134   Ages 50 and above are welcome! Always good 
food and joyful fellowship For more information, contact: Dawn Gibson (fourleafclover@att.net). 

  

CHRISTMAS EVE/CHRISTMAS WORSHIP SERVICES AT LSLC: 

Christmas Eve — Family service at 5:00 p.m. 

   Candlelight and Communion Service at 10:00 p.m. 

Christmas Day -  Casual Worship at 10:15 a.m. 

New Year’s Day - Worship Service at 10:15 a.m.  

 
 

FAITH LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES (9 to 10 a.m. Sunday)  

G.I.F.T. multi-generation/age, interactive educational experience for all ages, Old Testament 
stories, Russell Hinson, leader, meets in the Fellowship Hall  

High School Conversation Class meets each week to discuss topics relative to the week’s news. 
Grades 9-12, Andrew Thom, leader, meets in the Education Wing, HS room # 1 

FAITH FORUMS:  Faith Forums class will meet at 9:00 a.m.  We are studying "The Redemption of 
Scrooge."  

Advent begins on Sunday November 27. Advent is a time to spend with the faith community and the Lord learning and 
tending to the things of faith. An optional devotional book Why This Jubilee? By Rev. James Howell Is available through 
on-line retailers and will be used as the basis of Advent mid-week worship; it can enhance your worship, but it is not nec-
essary to purchase to be part of our Tuesday evening or Wed. daytime worship. 

Renewal Team meets at 6:30 on Tuesday Nov. 15. 

NON-TRADITIONAL INTERGENERATIONAL CHRISTMAS PAGEANT  
NEXT SUNDAY!!! 

 

That’s right. You read that part correctly.  This qualifies you to be a part of the Christmas  
Pageant!  Did we mention it’s next Sunday? 
When is it again?  Next Sunday morning, December 18.  The pageant is part of the 10:15  
Worship service. 
Who can participate?  People of ALL ages. Parents are especially encouraged to participate 
with their children. 
How do we prepare?  Come to GIFT next Sunday at 9:00 AM. You get to make your own  
costume. If you have a bathrobe, please bring that with you, as it may be part of your costume! 
What do I have to say in the pageant?  Not a thing!  Narrators will take care of the lines for 
you. 
It’s going to be a totally awesome experience.  So come to GIFT next Sunday morning and enjoy 
the experience of telling the story of Jesus’ birth in a unique way. EVERYONE is invited to  
participate! 

 
OUR LSLC 2016 CHRISTMAS CONCERT AND RECEPTION was a wonderful turn out.  Thank you to 
all the volunteers who helped contribute food, decorating, setting/cleaning up, and time devoted 
to making this special event a success!  A special thank you to our choirs and music leaders for 
sharing their talents as well.  We are all blessed to be part of this amazing family in Christ!  

Appreciation and Blessings to All! —Jean Dunne, Robin Heverley and Shallen Gordon 
 

 SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS STOCKINGS:  THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!   
This year the Salvation Army will be giving Christmas Stockings to 12,000+ needy  
children in Charlotte.  Through your generosity, LSLC was able to contribute 365 of 
those stockings – exceeding last year’s total of 352.  Thank you to everyone who 
made this possible: LSLC’s very generous congregation and LSLC Pre-School, the 
G.I.F.T. group, Sunday school groups and parents, Faith Forum, all those who volun-
teered throughout the Christmas Breakfasts and Care-A-Thon, and Thrivent Financial 
for funding.  We want to give a special thanks to Russ and Margaret Krause for once 
again delivering all those stocking to the Salvation Army Christmas Bureau.  

Thank You! ~ Linda Frixen and Betty Reynolds, LSLC Christmas Stocking Ministry  
 

SOMEBODY NEEDS YOU:….. to share God’s love with him or her.  Do you know who?  The Sharing 
Faith team is offering a workshop focused on learning how to connect with others and help them 
connect with God.  Who is God calling you to invite into the fellowship that we share here at Liv-
ing Saviour?  Please join us as we learn from Pastor John Mocko ways to talk to God about our 
friends before we talk to our friends about God! Sunday, January 15, immediately following the 
worship service.  A light meal will be served.  Childcare provided. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RESPONSE TO OUR STEWARDSHIP APPEAL BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM: 
A Love Story; follow up phone calls will be made to those who were unable to return an intent 
card on Sunday November 20.  Together we welcome, equip, and serve as we share God’s love 
story here and now. 
 

BOWLING SEASON COMING:  The Lutheran Mixed bowling league will start on January 6 at  
Carolinas Lanes in Matthews.  Cost will be $13.50 per bowler per night (which does not include 
shoe rental).  There is a sign up sheet on the kiosk.  No skill level required, just good fun for  
everyone.  If you have questions, please contact Wayne Thom at waynethomNC@aol.com. 
 

2017 ALTAR FLOWER CHART :  The Altar Flower Chart for 2017 is now posted on the kiosk in the 
fellowship hall.  If you would like to donate the Altar flowers for a particular Sunday worship  
service, please sign up on the chart and take an envelope in which to place your check for $50.00 
made payable to Living Saviour Lutheran Church and designate altar flowers on the memo line.  
You may write the dedication on the outside of the envelope:  a) in honor of; or b) in memory 
of:_____.  Place your envelope in the offering plate or return it to the church office.  
 

HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK:  Charles Kale at CMC Pineville.  Please keep him in your prayers.  

 


